
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KENT COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

ROLFE LANE & CRAYTHORNE LANE,  
NEW ROMNEY 

 

(PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) 
 

TEMPORARY ORDER 2019 

 
To allow works to be carried out to construct a new footway, Kent 

County Council has made an Order to temporarily prohibit through 
traffic on sections of Rolfe Lane and Craythorne Lane, New Romney. 

 

A closure is planned from Monday 12 August 2019 for an estimated 
period of up to 5 days. 

 
Rolfe Lane and Craythorne Lane will be closed in the general vicinity of 

the junction where they meet each other, as indicated on site. 
 

The alternative routes are  
Rolfe Lane via Ashford Road and Cockreed Lane 

Craythorne Lane via Fairfield Road, Ashford Road and Rolfe Lane 
 

Local access to the remainder of each road continues from either 
direction up to where the roads are closed. 

 
Due to the nature of the works, the restrictions will need to remain in 

force at all times. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Simon Jones, Director of Highways, Transportation and Waste 

Kent County Council, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ 

PUBLIC 

NOTICE 


